
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday 19th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are really excited about performing our Aladdin show to you! 

Your child should now be aware of their role for the production. They will be sent 
home with their character, costume details and speaking parts (if they volunteered to 
have one). If you are unable to provide a costume or are unsure about the description, 
please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. We would really appreciate your 
support with helping your child to learn their speaking parts at home. 
 
 
Your child will be required to wear their costume on the following dates: 
Monday 4th December – Dress rehearsal to the school 

Tuesday 5th December - afternoon performance to parents at 2pm.  

Wednesday 6th December – evening performance to parents at 4pm. 
Please can you send your child’s costume into school in a named carrier bag by 

Monday 27th November. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s costume, their role in the production or 
the performances, please speak to your child’s class teacher. A letter containing 
information about tickets will be coming soon. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,   

The Year 2 team. 

 


